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27 June 2020 
 
Mr. Anil Rout 
Assistant Manager, Human Resources 
ASMACS General Trading Company W.L.L. 
Mobile: (+965) 6060-4237 
Email: anilrout-hr@asmacskuwait.com  
 
Subject:   Notice of Contract Award Decision 
 
Reference:  RFP132-075 FN Labor Support 
 
Dear Valued Bidder, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide the required preliminary written notice of Vectrus' intent 
to award the subcontract requirement for FN Labor Support services commencing on 29 
September 2020. This preliminary notice does not commit or obligate Vectrus to an award for 
FN Labor Support services, nor does it guarantee award for a subcontract award. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this solicitation and we look forward to working with you on this 
contract.   
 
Please acknowledge and confirm understanding the contents of this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rejith Radhakrishnapillai 
Subcontracts Administrator 
Vectrus Systems Corporation  
Mobile: (+965) 6769-4289 
Email: Rejith.Radhakrishnapillai@vectrus.com  
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